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THE RECORD OF THE PROCEEDINGS OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

OAK HILL CEMETERY ASSOCIATION 

CHETOPA, KANSAS 

April 4, 2017 

 The Oak Hill Cemetery Association Board of Directors met at the conclusion of the 

regular city council meeting on Tuesday, April 4, 2017. 

 

PRESIDING:  Board President Terry Robison. 

 

PRESENT:  Board Members/Gary W. Bryant, Juanita Kepner Geraldine Castle, Jim Cooper, 

Carthen Nash and Linda Seaman.   

 

ALSO PRESENT:  Clerk/Toni A. Crumrine and Officer Travis Rakestraw. 

 

 The meeting was called to order by Board President Robison. 

 

 Motion by Castle, second by Nash to approve the Minutes from the March 7, 2017 

meeting.  Motion carried. 

 

 Notification had been received from the company looking into leasing property at the 

cemetery that they had found a property already to lease but if it fell through, consideration 

would be given to the cemetery. 

  

 Bill Moses had contacted the board about mowing earlier than the contract stated due to 

the height of the grass at the cemetery.  This additional mowing would be $750. 

 Motion by Bryant, second by Seaman to allow the early mowing of the cemetery for 

$750.  Motion carried. 

 

 Motion by Cooper, second by Nash to adjourn.  Motion carried. 

 

 

 

      __________________________________________ 

       President of the Board 

___________________________________ 

 Secretary/Treasurer 


